
          South East Bowls Match CommiƩee 
 Email: southeastbowls4@bowlsnsw.com.au 
 Chair: Mick Duprez 0430 290 745 
 

To all clubs, 

Pennants: 

The Single Gender Pennant Finals were held over the weekend of August 24th and 25th. 

The weather was kind at all venues and there were many close games that went down to the final 
game of the secƟons. 

In division 1 women, Malua Bay were successful by winning their secƟon which comprised of division 
1 and 2. Malua Bay finished on 21 points and a plus 61. Tuross Head division 2 also finished with 21 
points but a margin of 37. As there were no other division 1 women Malua will progress to the state 
finals.  

Tuross progressed to the division 2 Regional finals held at Tura Beach along with Ulladulla and 
Merimbula. Merimbula and Ulladulla went into the final game against each other with 7 points each. 
Merimbula were successful here winning division 2 with13 points and a 31 shot margin. 

Division 3 finals were played at Tuross between Merimbula, Dalmeny and Sussex Inlet. Once again 
Merimbula were successful with 14 points plus 54. 

Division 4 finals were held at Milton Ulladulla between Huskisson, Culburra, Bermagui and Cooma. 
Once again, this division went down to the last game between Huskisson and Culburra which was a 
very close contest with Huskisson being successful with 19 points plus 12. 

In the men’s pennant division 1, Merimbula will progress straight to the state finals as will Huskisson 
in division 2. 

In division 3 Malua Bay, 8 points plus 4, prevailed over Huskisson in the final. 

Division 4 once again went down to the final game between Eden and Greenwell Point. The other 
side in the secƟon was Braidwood. All 3 sides won 1 game each and finished with 10 points.  

Greenwell Point ended up winners with 10 points plus 10 over Eden with 10 points plus 1. 

All the results can be found on Bowlslink under Completed, Men’s and Women’s Pennants. 

The State finals for Single Gender Pennants will be held in March 2025 at a venue to be advised. 

It’s Ɵme now for clubs to start organizing their sides for the upcoming Open Pennants in February. 

Championships: 

The draws for the four’s championships were conducted via zoom by the match commiƩee on 
Tuesday 27th August and posted on Bowlslink. The draws for the Triples will be conducted on Tuesday 
3rd September.  

Entry forms for the singles and pairs will be sent Friday the 13th August and should be entered the 
same way as the triples and fours. 
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